T: 059 9151473
F: 059 9151472
E: info@tullowcs.ie

W: tullowcommunityschool.ie

September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardians/Students,

This week, Tullow Community School is marking Climate Action Week and National Fitness day (26th September) with a host of different activities. We are asking students to bring in clean plastic bottles for the TY greenhouse project. On Thursday at 11 o'clock break, these bottles can be swapped for buns at our cake sale. On Friday there will be a non-uniform day to raise funds for the new school garden. Students are asked to bring in two euro and wear something green/floral.

Thursday is also National Fitness day. We will be running several fitness challenges throughout the day including teacher v student challenges and a spinathon.

To celebrate both Climate Action Week and National Fitness Day we are asking as many students as possible to walk or cycle to school on Thursday. While we understand this isn't possible for all we would encourage anyone who can to do so. Why not try the short walk from Tesco car park- every little helps. These simple steps can help reduce our carbon footprint and improve fitness levels. Students who walk or cycle to school can tag themselves on the school twitter page with #tcsclimateactionweek #tcsfitnessday #onesmallstep4tcs

Thanks as always for your support,

Tullow Community School